Cyber Careers for the Net-Generation: An Information Technology Career Education Video

Project Summary

The NorthWest Center for Emerging Technologies (NWCET) at Bellevue Community College (BCC), the applicant organization, and the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc. (IEEE) propose to collaborate on the development of a video on Information Technology (IT) careers provisionally entitled Cyber Careers for the Net-Generation.  This video will have a target audience of middle and high school students and non-IT major college students. Cyber Careers will include a special focus on women and minorities, who have been traditionally underrepresented in the IT field.  The main purpose of the NWCET/IEEE collaborative video is to inform students about IT careers and to attract them to the IT profession. The video will also focus on two goals: 1) emphasizing the appeal of the profession in the view of younger students and 2) projecting a positive image of the IT worker.
Cyber Careers for the Net-Generation: Information Technology Awareness and Teaching Tools for Educators

Project Summary

The NorthWest Center for Emerging Technologies (NWCET) at Bellevue Community College (BCC), the applicant organization, and the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc. (IEEE) propose to collaborate on the development of a suite of Information Technology (IT) career education materials, provisionally entitled Cyber Careers for the Net-Generation, targeted towards middle and high school teachers and counselors and students. 

The faculty development materials proposed under this grant will significantly enhance the original Cyber Careers concept by addressing the need for teachers and counselors and high school counselors to have up-to-date and compelling information about the rapidly developing field of IT and the emerging careers in this area. This is a special request that will enable the NWCET and the IEEE to take advantage of a unique opportunity brought about by recent research for the student component of this project.

The main purpose of the NWCET/IEEE collaborative is to create prototype teaching tools, in-service workshops, self-study print materials, and a website that builds basic subject matter expertise for teachers and counselors about IT.  Funding this request will help develop resources which enable educator to responsibly represent the IT field and competently describe jobs, pay, and career pathways.  Teachers and counselors and counselors will gain access to resources, which guide student learning about technology careers, the importance of technological literacy, and the recommended scholastic preparation for success in IT careers. Finally, this grant will pave the way for full-scale development of “productized” versions disseminable to educators nation-wide.

